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Request for Information TC-CA-NP-039

Q. In any of these jurisdictions have the utility Boards permitted all ratepayers to
subsidize the purchase of electric vehicles or any of the components thereof, including
electric chargers, and, if so, please state where this has occurred.

A. This Request for Information relates to the Electrification, Conservation and Demand
Management Plan: 2021-2025 (the “2021 Plan”) developed in partnership by
Newfoundland Power Inc. (“Newfoundland Power ) and Newfoundland and Labrador
Hydro (“Hydro”) (collectively, the “Utilities ) and the related Technical Conference
presented by the Utilities on February 1, 2022. Accordingly, the response reflects
collaboration between the Utilities.

See response to Request for Information TC-CA-NP-038.
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